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March 8, 2007
Dear Alumni, Families, and Local Business Owners,

The RIT Tigers Roller Hockey team has recently completed their eighth season.  The season 
was highlighted by many achievements including a 20-4-3 record, an Eastern Collegiate 
Roller Hockey Association (ECRHA) Championship, and a birth to the National Collegiate 
Roller Hockey Association (NCRHA), which will be held April 4-7 in St. Louis, MO.  

The RIT Roller Hockey team is now in their eighth year of existence and each year is be-
coming more and more difficult for them to field a team, financially.  With more and more 
clubs forming at RIT every year, but the club annual budget staying the same, the allocation 
of funds directed towards the Roller Hockey Club has diminished over the last few years.  
With club operating expenses being over $30,000 annually, members are paying thousands 
of dollars out of their own pockets to play each season.  With this being said, the RIT Roller 
Hockey Club is asking for your generous donation to enable the Tigers to make the trip to 
St. Louis and compete on a national level.  All recognition will be given as donations are 
tax deductible.  Going forward, all donations of $60 or more will receive a free ticket to 
our end-of-the-season banquet, which will be held the first week of May at the ESL Sports 
Center located on the Monroe Community College Campus.  In addition to this, anyone 
donating $125 or more will receive a free RIT Roller Hockey t-shirt that is worn by all the 
team members.

On Saturday, May 5th, RIT will be holding its Annual Spring Banquet and Alumni Game.  
The day will be started off by a game where the 2006-07 RIT Tigers will take on returning 
RIT Tigers alumni in what promises to be an exciting game as always.  Following the game 
will be a buffet style dinner at the Stanley’s Sports Grill.  After the dinner will be an awards 
presentation for the 2006-07 team.  Anyone is invited to attend the event and tickets will be 
on sale immediately.  For more details please check out www.ritrollerhockey.com.

As an additional fundraiser, the RIT Tigers Roller Hockey team will be partaking in a T-
shirt/sweatshirt sale.  Anyone is encouraged to purchase this Tiger memorabilia and show 
your support for the club during their championship run.  An additional order form has been 
attached to this letter along with a mailing address to order your RIT Tigers Roller Hockey 
merchandise.

Regards,
Brett Campbell, John Nowak
Co-Presidents
RIT Roller Hockey Club


